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I want to thank Representative Ken Helm for introducing HB 4148.  This bill, if 

passed, as the potential to will help protect wildlife, our environment, and people 

across Oregon by preventing human-wildlife conflicts, and inspiring wildlife 

stewardship.  HB 4148 will also provide much needed outreach and education efforts 

to the community about living with wildlife, thereby preventing wildlife conflicts from 

happening and ultimately keeping wildlife and the public safe. The campaign would 

aim to reach all Oregonians.  It's one of the most needed bills we have ever had the 

opportunity to pass.  Please support this bill, it's needed.  We must protect our 

natural environment and out wildlife.  Thank you. 
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